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A Technical Assistance Project of the San Fernando Valley
Arts Council in cooperation with the California Arts Council

The Policy Advisory Board met on March 14th at Councilman Joel Wachs'
District Office to evaluate the Technical Assistance Mini-Grant appli-
cations and award the Mini-Grant consultancies. Seventeen organizations
submitted applications to the Center on Arts and Aging. After reading the
applications, Board members completed a criteria evaluation sheet for each
application. Members then voted for applications to be considered for a
Mini-Grant consultancy. The thirteen organizations receiving Mini-Grant
consultancies are listed below. A committee of Board members will meet next
week to assign the consultants to the organizations.

The NEXUS newsletter is currently being distributed to arts, aging and
educational organizations. An announcement for the April 9th workshop,
"Expanding Cultural Horizons: Opportunities for Artists and Older Adults,"
held in cooperation with Los Angeles County Museum of Art, Education
Department is also being disseminated.

Mini-Grant Consultancy Projects

Angelus Plaza (Agape Center)
Performing Tree

Family Environment Center

OPICA Adult Day Care Center

Sequoia String Quartet Foundation
Arts Council of the Conejo Valley
Back Alley Theatre

OTive Stone Center

Desert Opera Theatre

Japanese Retirement Home

Glendale Regional Arts Council
Hollywood-Wilshire Symphony Association
Hebrew Union College Skirball Museum



